
 
 

 ELECTRICAL CEHs OFFERED AT  

NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

Northwest Iowa Community College will offer an electrical course entitled 

Motors-Article 430 of the NEC.  This 3 hour course will be given on 

Thursday, October 13, 2016 from 6-9pm in building C, room 345. 

This seminar will cover basic sizing of motor branch circuits, short circuit 

and overcurrent protection. In-depth coverage of article 430 of the NEC will 

be included.   

The instructor for this class is Byron Krull and the fee is $65. This course is 

approved for 3 Iowa electrical code-related CEHs. 

For more information about the class or to register, call the Continuing 

Education office locally at 324-5061 or toll free at 800-352-4907. Register 

online at www.nwicc.edu. 
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